SHADETREE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
September 10, 2020

MEMBERS PRESEN'I: Guy Buckel
Larry Magee
Councilman Brian Livesey

ABSEN'T: Matthew Schoffel

The September meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Larry Magee approved the minutes of
August 13, 2020 and Guy Buckel second.

Only Hickey trees left and are in Borough Hall for residents to take and plant.
Review and discuss open permits and residents requests.

Guy Buckel motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 P.M. and Larry Magee second. The next
meeting will be October 8, 2020 in the conference room at MMCC, 201 Broad St at 5:30 P.M.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mary McMurray
Secretary



